
 

 

 

Calm Christmas Disco Friday 8th December 2023 

4-4.30pm 

Tickets £2 each 

We are aware that some of our children like to attend the school disco but find the busyness of the 

Key Stage discos overwhelming. 

We would like to invite you and your child to join us before the Key Stage one disco on 8th 

December. 

The music will be at a lower volume and the room will not be so dark, making the flashing lights less 

daunting. This disco will be calmer as it will only have a small number of children attending (invite 

only).  

Due to this disco being only 30 minutes long there will be no hot dogs (price reflective of this) 

however there will be snacks and squash for the children to enjoy.  

Like the other discos there will be glow sticks (5 for £1) and tattoos (50p each) available to purchase. 

If you would like your child to attend this disco, please make payment and give consent via the 

school gateway app.  

Mrs Giandoni  

FOGSS Secretary  


